Morecambe Road School

Enabling Achievement



7 April 2016

Dear Parents, Staff and Governors,

PUPIL NUT ALLERGY AND NUT BAN IN SCHOOL

This letter is to inform you that two current students at Morecambe Road School have a severe food allergy to peanuts/nuts. It is important that there is strict avoidance to this food in order to prevent an allergic reaction. We are asking your help to provide the students with a safe school environment.

Any exposure to peanuts/nuts will cause an allergic reaction that requires emergency medical treatment. To reduce the chance of this occurring, we are asking that zero peanut or nut containing products are used in school including those to be eaten in the classroom or at lunch time from home packed lunches. If peanuts/nuts have been eaten before coming to school, please be sure that hands and face have been thoroughly washed before entering the school.

We appreciate everyones support of these procedures and will continue to update you on guidelines. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Regards,

Mr P Edmondson Headteacher

Morecambe Road School Morecambe Road, Morecambe, Lancashire, LA3 3AB Headteacher: Mr P G Edmondson Telephone: 01524 414384 Email: head@morecamberoad.lancs.sch.uk Web: www.morecambe.lancs.ngfl.ac.uk















